
 

1 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

NOTICE OF FILING OF THE NEW COMPANY BYLAWS 

Milan – December 27, 2023. Following what was already communicated on Decembre 22, 2023, please note 
that the new Bylaws of Webuild S.p.A., registered at the Company Register of Milan - Monza Brianza – Lodi on 
December 27, 2023, are now available to the public, pursuant to current legislation, on the Company's website, 
www.webuildgroup.com, in the “Governance” section, on the “Governance System” page. 

Said documentation is also available at the registered office and at the authorized storage 1Info, www.1info.it. 
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Media Relations Investor Relations  
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